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The Canadian Institute of Management (“CIM Chartered Managers Canada”) is pleased to announce that 

it has reached an exciting new milestone in international reciprocity.  Holders of the CIM Chartered 

Manager (C.Mgr.) designation can now obtain the CMI Chartered Manager (CMgr) designation through 

reciprocity.  Conversely, all CMI Chartered Managers can obtain the Canadian equivalent.  In order to 

obtain these designations, applicants simply need to provide evidence of chartered status and join the 

respective institute, adhering to its local professional requirements and continuing professional 

development commitments. 

CIM Chartered Managers Canada sees this as the first step in creating a unified global chartered 

qualification in management that is recognised worldwide as meeting high standards of professionalism, 

ethical conduct and continuing professional development that can make a de-facto contribution to 

global business organisations. 

CIM Chartered Managers Canada is Canada’s chartered professional management institute.  Founded in 

1942, it has provided education and certification to over 80,000 managers.  The UK Chartered 

Management Institute has a worldwide membership of 150,000+ managers and is recognised as one of 

the world’s leading professional management bodies.  Both the CIM and CMI have a close working 

relationship and share mutual interests in developing the management profession on a global scale. 

 

Dr. Matthew Jelavic, C.Mgr. 

National President and CEO 

Canadian Institute of Management 

 

 

Further information: 

For further information or interviews please contact: 

● Matthew Jelavic, C.Mgr., President & CEO of CIM Chartered Managers Canada 
president@cim.ca  
(705) 725-8926         


